
From:   Joel Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 07, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0470-EX-RR-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The requested Sirius XM consent has been obtained and is attached to this application.   

Joe Thorsheim


